
"We hope you and your loved ones are doing well during these times of changes with COVID-19 

hitting our community. With the recommendation from CDC, we are postponing routine eye 

exams and contact lens exams until April 1st. HOWEVER, we do want to let you know that we 

are still open for emergency medical care such as red eyes, foreign bodies, glaucoma and 

macular degeneration, as well as any sudden vision changes (new flashes, floaters, and dark 

curtain in vision). Our after-hours emergency line is still in effect and we are here to help. 

We will also try and fix any frames and glasses, as well as have optical open for emergency 

cases that require purchasing new glasses due to broken frames and lenses. We will also work 

with you if you are nearing the end of your contact lens supply. We are working to get a 

telehealth evaluation option in place to reduce social interactions, and we would prefer phone 

calls and emails over in-person interactions whenever possible. Please call us for more 

information or to address any concerns." 

 


